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President
'
s Corner
Happy Holidays!  Time is really flying by, it’s almost the new year.  This month we are reaching out to our fellow engineers in the Lynchburg area and holding our  meeting at Wiley & Wilson’s new office.  We are very lucky to have Professor Bob Schubert of 
Virginia
 Tech joining us to discuss the Solar Decathlon.  This will be an informative discussion that is sure to appeal to any engineer or prospective engineer.  I would also like to encourage you to bring any young students who might be interested in learning about the cutting edge things VT is doing to sustainably advance the construction world.  Dinner will be only six dollars and we’ve got plenty of room at Wiley 
wilson
.
We will be sending out some information about carpooling from 
Roanoke
.  We will probably 
have a meeting place
 at about 4:30 pm on Tuesday.  As always we’d like to encourage you to carpool and we’re even offering a discount on dinner if you carpool.
I would like to wish you and your family a safe and happy holidays and I hope to see you at the meeting!
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December MEETING
Tuesday, December 8th at Dinner
     Location: Wiley 
Wilson
’s Office
               127 Nationwide Drive
                          
Lynchburg
, 
VA
 
24502-4272
SPEAKER:
Professor Bob Schubert
Associate Dean for Research in the 
College
 of 
Architecture
 and Urban Studies at Virginia Tech
TOPIC:
Lessons Learned from the VT Solar Decathlons
AGENDA
:
5:45
pm Check-in/
Registration
6:00pm Presentation
Dinner is $6 ($1 discount for carpool)
RESERVATIONS MUST BE MADE BEFORE 
NOON
 on
 
December 4th 
TO Kyle Longbrake:
E-mail:  
Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com
Phone: 540-857-3328
Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site, 
see link below
:
http://ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration-form1.htm
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HIRING OR LOOKING FOR HELP?
The 
Roanoke
 ASHRAE Chapter will list your advertisement for $20/month in our newsletter and on our website.
Please contact Patrick Murdock if you or your company is interested!
) (
MARK YOUR CALENDERS:
Board of Governors Meeting 
4:30 pm on Monday December 7
th
 at Trane
January Meeting --- Charlie Waddell
Energy Recovery Wheels
SPONSOR THE OPEN BAR AT DINNER MEETINGS FOR $150
)									
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DuPont Fluoroproducts Increases Price of HFC-134a
DuPont Fluoroproducts today announced a 10 percent global price increase for its bulk R-134a refrigerant, effective with shipments on or after December 1st, 2009 as contracts allow.  Increasing raw material costs necessitated the price increase. 
The increase applies to all 134a bulk product sold in applications including automotive air conditioning, stationary air conditioning, stationary refrigeration and foam expansion. 
DuPont is a leading global supplier of refrigerants, using science and technology, market knowledge and global reach to provide sustainable materials and solutions to enhance personal comfort, enable food preservation, improve industrial processing and reduce environmental footprints. 
DuPont is a science-based products and services company.  Founded in 1802, DuPont puts science to work by creating sustainable solutions essential to a better, safer, healthier life for people everywhere.  Operating in more than 70 countries, DuPont offers a wide range of innovative products and services for markets including agriculture and food; building and construction; communications; and transportation.
MORE CITIES ADDING SUSTAINABILITY BUILDING PROGRAMS
WASHINGTON—The number of U.S. cities with "green" building programs has increased 50% in the last two years, according to a new report by the American Institute of Architects (AIA). According to AIA, 138 cities have municipal building programs focusing on sustainability, compared with 92 cities in 2007. All but one of the 25 most populated metropolitan regions are built around cities with a green building policy.
Marriott steps up LEED hotel development
Marriott International
, who’s 
Inn & Conference
 
Center
 at the 
University
 of 
Maryland College Park
 was the first hotel in 
North America
 to win certification from the 
U.S. Green Building Council
's Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design program, plans to accelerate development of green hotel projects.
The Bethesda-based hotel giant says it is introducing a prototype in its Courtyard by Marriott brand that will be pre-certified LEED compliant. The first opens in April 2010 in 
Pittsburgh
.
Marriott says the green hotel prototype will save owners $100,000 and six months in design time and cut a hotel's energy and water consumption by up to 25 percent.
It will eventually expand the pre-certified LEED prototype to other brands, including Fairfield Inn, Residence Inn, SpringHill Suites and TownePlace Suites, which combined have more than 290 properties in development, Marriott said.
"Marriott's commitment makes it among the first in the world to commit to implementing green buildings on this scale," said Doug Gatlin, vice president of the U.S. Green Building Council.
Marriott (NYSE: MAR) currently has 50 hotels registered for LEED, with 15 open or set to open by the end of 2010.
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Making a Case for Energy Efficiency in Existing Buildings: New Industry Publication
ATLANTA
 – Improving energy use all comes down to green – the green of energy efficiency and resource sustainability as well as the green of money.
So, show them the money. Building owners and managers of existing buildings need to understand the economic benefits of improving systems and operations. A new publication from leading industry organizations provides guidance for the business case to achieve energy savings as much as 30 percent.
Energy Efficiency Guide for Existing Commercial Buildings: The Business Case for Building Owners and Managers
 provides the rationale for making economic decisions related to improving and sustaining energy efficiency in existing buildings. Approximately 86 percent of 
U.S.
 annual building construction expenditures relate to renovation of existing buildings vs. new construction.
“Our goal is to enable business owners to break down the ‘mystery’ of energy conservation opportunities into business-based scenarios that are both practical and cost-justifiable,” said George Jackins, who chaired the committee overseeing the book. “To achieve true sustainability in the building industry, we must help owners learn that investing in energy efficiency translates into a high rate of return with a low associated risk. Owners and managers typically view buildings in terms of short-term economics. We must make the transition from best value vs. l
owest first cost of buildings.”  
Specifically, the guide provides straight-forward applications that could produce energy savings from 10 to 15 percent to a more aggressive approach that could save 30 percent or more.
The book is a collaboration between ASHRAE, the American Institute of Architects, the Building Owners and Managers Association, the Illuminating Engineering Society of North America, the U.S. General Services Administration and the U.S. Green Building Council. 
Here are the five important tips that owners and managers need to know to make their buildings energy efficient:
Know your current energy utilization index (EUI) (kBTU/SF-year). 
Establish a target EUI and an initial budget estimate for achieving this goal. 
Conduct an internal energy study/audit (using ASHRAE's Procedures for Commercial Building Energy Audits as a basis) or have the facility retro-commissioned by a certified retro-commissioning firm. This activity may result in a modification to the original estimated budget amount. 
Identify energy efficiency measures with attractive rates of return on energy retrofit or renovation investments. 
Implement the recommended energy conservation measures that will get the facility to the desired goal with the stipulated budget. 
Commission the energy conservation measures by a certified commissioning firm. This process should include training of facility personnel on properly operating and maintaining equipment and systems.
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LESSONS LEARNED FROM THE VT SOLAR DECATHLONS
PRESENTER:

PROFESSOR BOB SCHUBERT

TUESDAY DECEMBER 8TH at 6:00
Meet in Wiley Wilson Office in Lynchburg, VA

Dinner: Sub Sandwiches with Side Items.
Cost: $6 ($1 discount for carpooling to the meeting)
Address: Wiley Wilson 127 Nationwide Drive
Lynchburg, VA 24502-4272
Directions: http://www.wileywilson.com/Wiley_Wilson_Lynchburg_Office.aspx

Please sign up by Friday Decmeber 4th through our website at www.ashraeroanoke.org or contact
Kyle Longbrake-P:540-857-3328 E:Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com
For more information about the Roanoke ASHRAE Chapter or Carpools for meeting contact:
Kyle Longbrake – Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com
Patrick Murdock – Pmurdock@trane.com
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Electronic Newsletter
Any member with material to submit for incl
usion in the monthly newsletter 
may send the information to:
Patrick Murdock
2343 Highland Farm Road
Roanoke
, 
VA
 
24017
E-mail:  
pmurdock@trane.com
Phone:  540.563.2828
Fax:  
540.366.4958
This is yo
ur newsletter.  We welcome your 
contributions and commentary.
Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.
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Attention Members:
Interested in 
SAVING MONEY
?
STAR Cards are available for purchase.  Pay Now and 
SAVE
 Later!
$50.00 STAR Card
 – Admission to any three meetings
$100.00 STAR Card
 – Admission to any six meetings
Want to 
SAV
E
 
E
ven
 
MORE
 
MONEY
?
In support of the society game (Greening ASHRAE Meetings and Expositions) Plan, The 
Roanoke
 Chapter will offer discounts on members who carpool or use alternative transportaion to attend meetings.
$2.00
 discount for driving a carpool.
$1.00 
discount for any of the following:
riding in a carpool
walking
biking
ride public transportaion
drive hybrid vehicles
drive alternative fuel
e
d vehicles
Be sure to let 
Rick Hughes
 know if you qualify for the meeting discount when you pay for the meeting.
)
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